
 
 
 

Year 1 Homework Letter – Friday 24th November 2023 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

English 
This week we have started a new book 
called ‘Send for a superhero’ by the well 
known author Michael Rosen. A bedtime 
read turns into a very funny superhero 
adventure in this exciting blend of picture 
book and comic book storytelling. 

                   
 
The children created their own superheroes 
and used them to defeat baddies set to 
destroy their school. We focused on using 
adjectives to describe the characters and 
conjunctions to extend our sentences. 
Homework 
Please read with your child every evening 
if you are able for 10-15 minutes, I 
understand how busy everyone is, but it 
will be invaluable with regards to how 
quickly the children progress with their 
reading. Please also practise the set 
spellings for this week on Purple Mash. 

Maths  
This week we have learnt about recognising and 
naming 3D shapes. We started by looking at 3-D 
shapes, as these are tangible shapes that can be 
touched and felt to help understand their 
identifying features. The children were required 
to name simple 3-D shapes such as cubes, cuboids, 
cylinders, pyramids, cones and spheres.  
What makes a shape 3-D? What 3-D shapes can 
you see in the classroom? What is the name of this 
3-D shape? Do all cubes look the same? Does the 
shape change when you turn it around? Can you 
think of any everyday objects that are 
cones/cubes/cylinders? The mathematical name of 
a football is a_________. 
Homework 
Please complete the set activities on Purple Mash 
when you have a chance.  

Key Dates 
Parent and Carer Evenings- 27th – 29th 
November 3.30pm-6.00pm 
Nativity Dress Rehearsal- Tuesday 5th 
December – 2.00pm-3.00pm 
Nativity Performance- Wednesday 6th 
December – 2.00pm-3.00pm 
Nativity Performance- Thursday 7th 
December – 2.00pm-3.00pm 
Christmas Lunch- Wednesday 13th December 
Christmas Service at Christ Church-
Thursday 14th December at 9.30am 
PTFA Christmas Fair- Thursday 14th 
December (3.30pm – 5.30pm) 
Finish Autumn term – Friday 15th December 
3.15pm 

       
 
 
 
               
               
              
             Have a lovely weekend, 
                      
               The Year One team   
                         

Superhero dress up day 
On Friday 1st December we invite your child to 
come to school dressed as a Superhero for the day. 
This is linked to the book that they have been 
using in English ‘Send for a Superhero’. Please do 
not worry too much about a fancy outfit, a cape 
and mask will do. 
Thank you for your support with this. 

                           
 

 

 

Christmas is coming!! 
To contribute towards our Community Christmas 
Tree mentioned in the school newsletter, we would 
like children to bring in shop bought or home-
made baubles from next week. At the start of the 
following week, each class will place their baubles 
on the tree and share a Christmas Prayer 
together. 
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